
Cara Mercer
Dedham

As a Maine citizen, I call upon you to please stand up for the people of Maine and support this
bill that will put a minimum 5 year hold on the covid mandate. Maine cannot continue on this 
dangerous path. We are just beginning to see the side effects of the vaccine.
It is imperative Maine citizens are supported by their representatives and I can call on you to 
halt these mandates
Sincerely,
Cara Mercer
Dedham, Maine


